
From:        Aarhus Compliance  

To:        Dean Blackwood  

Cc:        Ahmed Azam, Brian Ruddie, Geneva UN  

Date:        25/11/2016 11:36  

Subject:        Re: ACCC/C/2013/90 (United Kingdom) - letter to the communicant  

Sent by:        Fiona Marshall  

 
 

 

Dear Mr Blackwood,  

 

I refer to my letter of 27 September 2016, forwarded below.  

 

As you may recall, the deadline for your reply to the Committee's questions was 1 November 2016, but to date 

your reply has not been received.  

 

Please provide your reply to the Committee's questions as soon as possible in order that the Committee can take 

it into account when deciding how to proceed with your communication at its upcoming 55th meeting (Geneva, 

6-9 December 2016).  

 

If it will not be possible to provide your reply to the Committee's questions by the end of next week, Friday, 2 

December 2016 at the latest, please let me know by immediate return email, together with the date by which 

you consider it will be possible to provide your reply and the reason for the delay.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the above.  

 

Kind regards, 

Fiona  

 

  

 

Fiona Marshall 

Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee 

Aarhus Convention secretariat 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

 

Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org 

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26 

Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34 

Office: S-429-4 

 

Palais des Nations 

8-14 avenue de la Paix 

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

 

Twitter    Facebook    YouTube   UNECE  
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